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Pitching Your Cybersecurity Case to Law Enforcement 
Agencies
Steven Cash and Naju Lathia authored an article, "Pitching Your Cybersecurity Case to Law Enforcement Agencies," 
published by the New York Law Journal. The article focuses on the unique issues that arise when a client is the victim of a 
cybercrime and the considerations needed when approaching law enforcement to become involved in the case.
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